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Institutional Review Board for Health Sciences Research 

 
September 5, 2023 
 
Re: Change in Institutional Official  
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
This memo serves as notification that the Institutional Official (IO) for the University of Virginia has changed with 
our Federal Wide Assurance (FWA).   
 
FWA# 00006183 
 
The IO has changed from Melur K. Ramasubramanian, PhD to Frederick H. Epstein, Ph.D. 
 
Frederick H. Epstein, Ph.D. 
Interim Vice President for Research 
fhe6b@virginia.edu 
Phone:  434-924-8494 
 
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 400301 Charlottesville, VA 22904 
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